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Tuesday 21st November, 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Brixton Learning Collaborative / Science Workshop at St Gabriel’s College  

 

I am writing to let you know that your child has been selected to participate in an exciting Science 
Workshop on Friday 1st December, at St Gabriel’s College secondary school. They will be part of a 

mixed group of Year 5 and 6 children from Stockwell Primary School.  

 
The workshop will be led by the Advanced Skills teaching staff from the Science department at St 

Gabriel’s. It will give pupils an opportunity to work in a secondary school science lab and use 
experimental equipment to undertake practical activity as an introduction to science at secondary 

school. 

 
Details as follows: 

Date: Friday 1st December 2023 

Time: 9.00 – 10.00am 
 Venue: St Gabriel’s College, Langton Rd, SW9 6UL 

 

Due to timings, your child will need to be at school by 8am. Adults from school will accompany pupils 
to and from the workshop and will remain with children at all times.  

 

We will leave school at 8:10am and return at approximately 11:00am. We will be back in time for lunch. 
 

There is no cost for this trip. 

 
If you would you like to volunteer to accompany the group on this trip, please use the following link to 

register your interest: https://forms.gle/J21A7wPQFZcqdsgWA Please note that registering your interest 

does not confirm you will be attending the trip. Parents must be DBS checked and will be contacted by 
the school office. 

 

 
Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms Hancock 

Year 5 Teacher 
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